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SUBJECT:  Balanced Literacy Proposal  

 

 CLASSIFICATION:     Consent   Discussion      Action  

_____________________________________________________________ 

  

DISCUSSION 
 

Lauren Petrea, Elementary Principal, and Marta Batlle, Student Services Coordinator, will 

report on the Woodside School balanced literacy program and present a proposal for the 

2019-2020 school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Detailed information can be found on the following page.  

 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND MATERIALS 

  Yes   No  If yes:   Attached    Yes    No 

 

  

   


